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Bulletin Announcements for February 21, 2016 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

Feb. 21 – WH Game Night 5:30-8:30 pm in Warwick Room at Landis Homes. 

Feb. 28 - MYF356 - Chickenetti fund-raiser meal at Mellinger Fellowship Hall. 

Mar. 2 – Community Night – 6:15 meal.  Children (homemade instruments).  Adults: Appalachian Trail Adventures/Randy 

Mar. 9  - Worship Team - 7:00 pm. 

Mar. 18-19 – LMC – Celebration of Church Life – to be held at Lancaster Mennonite School. 

 

Sunday, February 21    Sunday, February 28 
Message Randy Keener     Randy Keener 

Greeters Karen Diffenbach and Esther Mast   Mary Zehr and John J. Landis 

 

~Witmer Heights Game Night – WH Church family is invited to socialize and/or play games on Sun. night, February 21, 

from 5:30-8:30 p.m. in the Warwick Room at Landis Homes.  Bring a finger food to share with everyone. Directions for 

coming in the East Entrance at Landis Homes:  follow Homebrook Drive to the 4-way stop.  Turn right.  Enter Heritage 

Healthcare Entrance.  Take the elevator to the Warwick Room in the lower level.  (If you come in the west entrance, go to the 

second 4-way stop and turn left to get to the Heritage Healthcare entrance.) 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Merle Reinford will be doing the bulletin for Feb. 28.  He is able to retrieve all your bulletin items at  

mennobulletin@gmail.com.   If you need any “all church” emails sent out between Feb 22-27 request that through Randy. 

 

~Encouragement Link for Week of February 14-20  -  (extended to Feb. 27) 
Micah Boyer - Mary/Paul Zehr   Maria Swartley – Vanessa/Dan Boyer 

Sarah Hoffer - Mim/John Buckwalter  Becca Swartley – Mim Wert 

Allison Kachel - Karen/Abe Diffenbach  Leslie Wang – Esther/Ernie Mast 

 

~Dear Witmer Heights family - Thank you so much for the care package and cards! The snacks will certainly be enjoyed as 

I begin to study for midterms this week. I am grateful for all of the thoughts, prayers, and little notes of encouragement I 

constantly receive from all of you.   Blessings, Allison Kachel 

 

~If you did not receive the emails regarding Marilyn Darity, please contact Rance Darity or Pastor Randy for details. 

 

~Sympathy and care are extended to Becky Nolt.  Her brother’s wife, Alma Nolt (72), died as a result of injuries due to a 

fall.  The funeral was Saturday, February 20.  Pray for Becky and her family as they heal from this loss. 

 

~Next Connections - Tuesday, Feb. 23, (9:00 – 11:00 a.m.)  Topic: “Teaching Kids to Love God:  Women’s Panel”.   

Psalm 119:1 says, “You are blessed when you stay on course, walking steadily on the road revealed by God.”  Several 

women from various stages of life will reflect on how we may help kids develop a personal relationship with God. 

~Lancaster’s Beyond Ourselves chamber ensemble is teaming up with Lancaster Mennonite School’s Campus Chorale 

and Sopa Sol to present a benefit concert at 3 p.m. Sunday, February 28, at James Street Mennonite Church. Beyond 

Ourselves musicians are saxophonist Ryan Kauffman, violist Christy Kauffman, pianist Rosemary Blessing, and clarinetist 

Doris Hall-Gulati. The entire freewill offering will benefit a Mennonite Central Committee program in Nepal that provides 

scholarships for marginalized young people to receive training in practical skills. For more information, call 717-291-0514. 

~Get tickets for “The Sound of Music” at LMH at www.lancastermennonite.org/finearts/drama. or by calling the school 

box office 299-0436, ext.340.  Alana Stoltzfus and Madeline Mast from Witmer Heights are performing in this musical on 

March 3, 4, 5, 2016.  Don’t miss it.  Tickets are selling fast. 

~Lancaster Conference Celebration of Church Life will be held March 18-19 at Lancaster Mennonite High School.  To 

see the program go to http://www.lancasterconference.org/p/CCL_2016.pdf  


